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Winston Cheung (Sydney LHD) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear John, 

Thanks for that. 

Winston Cheung (Sydney LH D) 

Wednesday, 26 July 2023 9:53 AM 
John McDonald 
RE: MSC, Staff and Board Meeting 

SC l.0012.0028.0001 

I agree with the cancellation of the meeting with the Board Chair and Phil Minns that was scheduled for this coming 
Thursday 27 July, in light of the upcoming meeting of the entire SLHD Board, absent the Chief Executive, with the 
Concord Hospital MSC, and nursing and allied health staff, on the week of the 7 August 2023. 

I will arrange 10 speakers for the meeting. 
Each will speak for 5 minutes maximum. 
I will give a short summation after these speakers finish. 

I suggest that all the questions be tabled at the end of all the speeches to save time. 

I will cancel our planned MSC meeting this Thursday, which was supposed to update the MSC members on the 
progress in addressing the issues at Concord Hospital, and inform them that our next meeting will be with the Board 
on the week of the 7 August. 

I'll email you separately regarding the review that you are conducting, as outlined in the previous email, and ask you 
to formally address a few points for the MSC members before you start. 

Thanks again. 

Regards, 

Winston Cheung 

Winston Cheung 

Senior Staff Specialist 
Intensive Care Unit , Concord Repatriation General Hospital 

Clinical Associate Professor 
Sydney Medical School - Concord, University of Sydney 

Post: Intensive Care Unit, Concord Repatriation General Hospita l, 
Hospital Road, Concord, NSW 2139, Australia. 

Phone: +61 ~ Secretary: +61 
Fax: +61~ 

Email: 

From: John McDonald [mailto 
Sent: Wednesday, 26 July 2023 8:40 A 
To: Winston Cheung (Sydney LHD) 
Cc: Hin Wah Li < 
Subject: MSC, Staff and Board Meeting 



SCl.0012.0028.0002 

M orning Winston 

Thanks for taking the time to meet with me yesterday. I have spoken with the Board Chair, and he has agreed to a 
Zoom meeting of the MSC, the Board and concerned staff during the week of the 7th August. I will also extend an 
invitation to the Ministry, and I will chair that meeting. You will arrange for a list of up to ten speakers, who will each 
be given a maximum of five minutes to alert the Board to concerns in their area of practice. You will receive 
confirmation of t he date and time for circulation, together with the Zoom details and meeting format, noting that 
our preference is for Tuesday 8th or Wednesday 9th August. 

Best. John 

John McDonald I CEO 
ProActive Resolutions I proactive-resolutions.com 
Direct: +61 2 Toll Free North America) 
Email: 
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